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To: sisterdina.3@gmail.com

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 6, 2023

Dear Mirlande Dina,

Thank you for your support for our shared values.
We are facing an inflection point in history, and the decisions we make today are
going to decide the course of this Nation for decades to come. We still have a lot of

work to do, but I know there is nothing we can’t do if we do it together.

I have never been more optimistic about America’s future than I am today. Keep the
faith!

Sincerely,

5%/



If you wish to receive regular email updates from the White House, please click here. You may
also follow President Biden and the White House on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, and
YouTube.
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